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8th October 2024                    
 

  Disco Information 
 
All Bonfire discos will be held in school on Thursday 7th November. 
 
REC & KS1: The disco will run within the school day with parents collecting their children at the usual time. Those 
children not wishing to attend the disco will be supervised by staff. Refreshments will be provided.  
 
There is a £1.00 charge for children attending the disco, payable in advance via SchoolComms.  
 
REC/KS1 Children will not be required to wear uniform on the day of the disco. 
 
Y3/4: The disco will be held between 3.20 and 4.20pm.  
Y5/6: The disco will be held between 4.30 and 5.30pm 
 
There is a £1.00 charge for children attending the KS2 discos (please bring cash and pay on the door).  
Refreshments will also be on sale. Mobile phones are not allowed. 

 

KS2 Children will be required to wear uniform (or PE kit if their PE day) on the day of the disco but Y3/4 may 
bring a change of outfit, in a small bag, in preparation for the event. 
 
Children in Y3 and Y4 will be picked up from their usual pick-up places (classrooms doors or library doors). 
Y5/Y6 will be picked up via the library doors. 
 
All KS2 children must be collected by a responsible adult due to it being very dark at this time. 
 
The money raised will go towards School funds. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susie Arnold 
 
Headteacher 
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